
SPAAR Meeting 
November 11, 2023 

 
Attendance:  Glenn Feveryear, Tom Aument, Bruce Canino, Mark Sternat, Larry Gerlach, Bob Wicker 
 
Treasurer Report:  Balance on October 9, 2023 –  2125 
       Income (dues and NAR Safety Grant)    268 
       Expenses:  Donation - Friends of Ft.      100 
                                                                          Halifax 
       Balance as of November 11, 2023       2293 
 
       Membership stands at 70 units 
 
Section Advisor:  Glenn reported that the National Sport Launch East was held last weekend.  
 
The Virtual NARCON is January 26 – 28, 2024. 
 
Competition:  The Carl McLawhorn Competition that was to be held in Grove City was cancelled. 
 
Bruce reported that R&D will be held at NARCON. 
 
Web:   No report 
 
Old Business: No report 
 
New Business:  The following nominations were made for 2024 officers: 
 President – Tom Aument 
 Vice President – Bob Wicker 
 Secretary – Louise Aument 
 Treasurer – Larry Gerlach 
 Section Advisor – Glenn Feveryear 
 Member-at-Large – Mark Sternat 
 
Tom will contact Tony Rossi to send out the election email. Voting will close December 11, 2023 at 12 
noon. 
 
  


